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International Women’s Day – 8th March 2022 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Today is International Woman’s Day. It is an opportunity for us to reflect on, and 

celebrate, the many contributions women have made in all areas of society, 

throughout the world. It is also an opportunity for us at St Charles to celebrate the 

wonderful work our own female relatives, carers and friends do each day. With this in 

mind, we are inviting our mums, female cares, etc, to visit the school, over the next 

two weeks, to talk to children about the jobs they do. We hope this will inspire all the 

children, but especially our girls, as they consider the type of career, profession or 

training they may want to pursue.  

 

If you are able to take part in this, please contact your child’s class teacher or the 

Office. We will arrange a 30-minute slot for you to come in and spend time with a 

class of children. 

 

 If this is successful we hope to make it an annual event.  

 

 

Regards, 

 

Tony Lynch 

Head of School 


